
 

 

 

 

CENTRAL HUNTER COMMUNITY BROADCASTERS INCORPORATED 

Codes of Practice - Programming Policy 

2CHR Programming is co-ordinated by a committee-appointed Programming 
Officer.  All members of the community and community organisations are 
invited and encouraged to engage in our programming via commentary, 
requests and in-show involvement.  All are invited to become members and 
train as presenters. 

The program content aims to appeal to the broader community while keeping 
adequate space for specialty tastes and needs.  This includes care 
organisations, indigenous groups, local artists, sporting organisations, 
religious organisations and government representatives. 

Program proposals are requested from all current presenters as well as other 
volunteers.  

Survey forms included in the station newsletter “AIRTIME” and on the 2CHR 
Webpage (WWW.2CHR.ORG) ask for ideas regarding program content 
desired by respondents.   There is also a Facebook page that provides direct 
community interaction. 

Messages are broadcast year around seeking feedback from listeners, 
whether members or not, as well as inviting listeners to attend open 
Committee meetings. These open meetings are held three times per year 
including the Annual General Meeting. 

An invitation to those attending to participate in assisting with program 
development and production is constantly extended. 

During visits to service clubs or groups by station personnel opportunities are 
afforded to seek ideas or comments regarding programs. 

Many groups accept invitations to visit the Radio Station to see how programs 
are presented and have less formal conversations with station presenters and 
volunteers regarding program content.  

Community Profile programs are aired every morning from 9 a.m. until noon 
and can regularly have up to five guests in a program, many of whom 
contribute ideas regarding what they regard as desirable content. 

Presenters are encouraged to seek phone calls from listeners and requests for 
musical choices and comments regarding program content. This information 
can be used when program proposals are being prepared. 


